
Dear Student, 
 
We inform you that the Registrar’s Department will continue its work in home office from 
March 17 2020 for an uncertain period of time because of the epidemic situation. Personal 
information desks are cancelled, you can contact our colleagues in connection with 
thesis/degree work via e-mail or at 06-30/176-15-23, with information matters of student cases 
at -30/184-22-89, in cases in connection with the Neptun Educational System at 06-30/176-14-
80 phone numbers. The e-mail addresses of the staff of Pécs can be found on the Registrar’s 
Office’s website (Tanulmányi Osztály) or you can send e-mail to the central addresses: 
tanulmanyi.osztaly@etk.pte.hu; info@etk.pte.hu and neptun@etk.pte.hu. Please, feel free to 
contact our colleagues between 8 a.m. and 4 p.m! 
 
We would like to ask for your understanding and patience with the newly introduced system. 
We aim at that every function works appropriately. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Staff of the Registrar’s Office 
 


